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To:         Big Six Towers Building 5 & 6 Residents 

From:       Management  

Date:         November 22, 2024 

Re:         Laundry Room Update Building 5 & 6  

Dear Residents, 

We would like to inform you that the delivery of the new laundry machines for 

your buildings, originally scheduled for Thursday, November 21, 2024, has been 

postponed to Monday, November 25, 2024 due to unforeseen complications 

arising from the rainy weather. 

The new machines are too large to fit in the elevator, requiring the use of the side 

stairs to access the basement. Unfortunately, the rainy weather has made these 

stairs slippery, presenting safety concerns. Out of an abundance of caution, ACES 

Laundry has decided to reschedule the delivery to ensure the process can be 

completed safely and effectively. 

We understand that this delay may postpone the reopening of your laundry rooms 

by a couple of days. ACES Laundry will be doing everything possible to expedite 

the process and make sure your rooms are completed as soon as possible.   

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 

management or ACES Laundry.  
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